
Editor’s Note
In this issue, we have several interesting articles summarize recent science including COVID-19 

mortality and others interesting articles on various aspects of medical science.  In addition, we have planned 
to expand our affiliation with Elsevier Publishing which is a work in progress to help make our journal 
become visible in international community.  During the past 3 difficult years, we hope that our future will 
become brighter and brighter from now on.
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